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The Interim Pastor Transition Team members, Tom McMahan,
Kevin Daley, Robin Birdwell, Tracy Gilbert, and Sue Crosland are
happy to answer any questions you may have about the progress of
transition, now that Rev. Bell has retired. At this time, we can report
that the Transitional Pastor Covenant was approved by the
Commission on Ministry (COM) at the Presbytery of Eastern VA
(PEVA). This means that we may now begin the search for an interim
pastor at Providence. We will update the congregation as things
progress. As always, we appreciate your prayers during this time.
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